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Report of the Central Professional Improvement Committee (CPIC) 

Meeting of November 10, 2022  

 

 

Review of DPIC, CC and Conference Budgets  

As of October 2022:  

11 New Teachers requests were approved. Over $25,000 is left in the budget but it does not include the 

cost of substitution as CPIC can cover up to two days of substitution per request.  

34 credit courses requests were approved, for a total of $9,420. 

53 PDA were approved for a total of $27,162.45. 

 

DPIC Budgets 

DPIC have not received their official budget at the moment. Budgets are allocated based on full-time 

teacher equivalences (FTE).  

 

New Teachers Funding 

Substitution is included in the starting allocation set aside from the contingency fund, as voted at the last 

PTU AGM in June 2022.  

 

Application Forms 

It is important to note that application forms submitted with missing information or filled incorrectly may 

result in the PDA not being approved. A request was made in September, clarifications were asked in 

October and November but were not provided - the PDA was therefore refused.  

 

Review of Requests 

12 requests for credits courses were presented; 11 were approved. 1 was denied as the teacher had made 

the request last month for the maximum amount.  

4 New Teachers requests were presented, and all were approved.  

27 requests for professional development activities were presented and approved.  

One Special Project was presented but information was missing. Approval is pending until the new request 

including clarifications is submitted.  
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Marie-Pier Michaud 


